A Workshop on the Career Advancement for Non-academic Staff
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June 9, 2022

On Thursday, June 9, 2022, from 09.00 a.m. to 04.30 p.m., MUPY’s Human Resources Unit arranged
training and workshop under the Career Advancement for Non-academic Staff Project at Room 207,
Rajaratana Building. This activity included three main lectures focusing on the development of work
manual, work analysis and synthesis, and research work and article. Also, this event provided its 40
participants with a group workshop according to their career paths.DDDDThis project’s opening
session was presided over by the Deputy Dean for General Administration, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Montree
Jaturanpinyo, who gave a welcoming speech to four invited speakers from the Faculty of Social
Sciences and Humanities including Assoc. Prof. Dr. Somboon Sirirunhirun, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Phut
Ploywan, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Somsak Amornsiriphong, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Krish Rugchatjaroen.DD L s
workshop aimed to provide relevant information and procedures for MUPY’s supporting staff in order
to effectively prepare and develop required academic works to submit for their career advancement
and promotion. These activities also responded to SDG’s Goal 8: Promote sustained, inclusive, and
sustainable economic growth, full and productive employment, and decent work for all.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3160



